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February 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

YEAR 9 National Enterprise Challenge – FRIDAY 16TH FEBRUARY 2018 

For the past few years, Lymm High School students have been fortunate enough to take part in The National 

Enterprise Challenge. This is a very exciting opportunity which will allow for your child to take part in a group 

led activity, developing their communication, leadership and presentation skills. External facilitators will be 

working with your child all day on Friday 16th February, guiding them through this year’s challenge. Once the 

students have received the brief, they will be working collaboratively in small groups designing an innovative 

product and creating their marketing strategy. The day will conclude with the top 10 groups pitching their idea 

to their peers and facilitators. 

The most exciting aspect of this challenge is that the two groups with the most successful pitches will be invited 

to a regional final, held at Chester Racecourse, on Monday 12th March 2018 where they will compete against 

other schools in the North West.  

This is a truly fantastic opportunity for your child and we hope that they enjoy taking part. Should you have any 

questions or queries, please do not hesitate to get in contact. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs E Feast 

Head of Year 9 

 


